
RAMS RECAP

Hello RPSA Families!

          As we have been working through the NWEA
Assessment this week it has been so amazing to see
students and teacher celebrating growth together. Our
students are working incredibly hard to show off all they
have learned already this year, and goal setting
conversations for the rest of the year have started taking
place. We are very proud of all of our students and love
having this chance to check progress and celebrate with
them.

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT SURVEY
 Each year we invite families to participate in a survey to
help inform our school improvement planning process.
We have been encouraged by strong participation in the
past and hope that you will assist us with this effort again
this year. Students and staff members will be invited to
share their thoughts as well. The survey will remain open
until January 31, 2025. We encourage you to open it now
and share your thoughts. Thank you!

Family Survey link: https://forms.gle/tmpjDDHUK6s1XPPF9

Have a great weekend!

With RAMS Pride,
The RPSA Leadership Team
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We love celebrating our students when they’re caught showing RAMS Pride. We
look for students who are being safe, being responsible, being kind, or working

hard and try to highlight them with a “Shout Out”. Students receive a blue paper to
bring home and show off to their families. Their names are also included in the

weekly newsletter. The first time a student receives a shout out, they get to visit
the book vending machine too!

#RAMSPRIDE
Be Safe    Be Responsible

Be Kind    Work Hard

Bentlee M.
Gwendolyn S.
Deus L.
Cameron S.
Eden S.
Chayton P.
Jovi P.
Miranda O.
Aarav G.



Our weather policy states that students will go
outside for recess if the temperature and real feel
are above 0 degrees. We know how important it
is for students to have time to play outside in the
fresh air and want for all of our students to be
comfortable while playing.

 Please make sure the following items come to
school with your child every day to help them be
prepared for outside play:

Winter Coat
Snow pants
Boots
Hat
Gloves

If you need assistance getting any of these items
please reach out to us. We have many of these
items available for families in need.



Check out this neat project
event for our 1st and 2nd grade

families!



Athletics Announcements

Illness Policy
During the winter months it is common to see an increase in

illnesses. Please help us slow the spread by following our
illness policy. We want to work together to assure that our

children and their health are protected. 

Please keep your child home when they are sick. As a general
guideline, a student should not return to school until they
have been fever-free for 24 hours without the use of fever
reducing medicines or not vomited/diarrhea in 48 hours. 










